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Thank you for sharing in our ministry through all your 

prayers, encouragement, and financial support.  We are 

so thankful to the Lord for His abundant mercy and 

grace in our lives. It is our prayer that we walk in a 

manner worthy of the Lord as we increase in the 

knowledge, wisdom, and understanding of God.  

Colossians 1:9-12 

   

 

 
 

 “Proclaiming the Gospel of Jesus Christ in Music and  

Through the Teaching of God’s Word and Discipleship of Others” 
 

 

 

Our Truth Singers will be singing at 
the Clinton Co. Fair in DeWitt on 
Thursday, July 21, at 2:00.  We hope 
you can join us for an hour of 
worship at the fair at the Community 
Tent.  We are so excited to see all the 
Truth Singers again!  Truth Singers 
will resume in the fall on Sept. 15.   
   

                        

Praises and Prayer 
 

 

We are so thankful for being able to see all of 

our children and their families/grandchildren 

as they visited us this summer.  God is so good 

and kind, and we were blessed to spend time 

with them and to encourage them in their walk 

with Christ.       

 

Praise God for His faithful provisions  

for all our needs. 

 

Pray as we prepare for our upcoming fall Bible 

Studies in Thessalonians and Titus.  Pray for 

open hearts and a hungering to know  

God’s Word. 

 

Pray for our Truth Singers and FCA ministries 

as we start up again in September. Pray for a 

possible opportunity Scott has to meet with 

some interested coaches and to disciple them. 

 

Praise for the opportunity we had to share the 

Gospel with over 50 children at our church’s 

Vacation Bible School in June.  Pray for these 

young hearts that they would know God 

through His Son Jesus Christ and be saved.    
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Romans 5:8 

 

“But God demonstrates 

His own love toward us, 

in that while  

we were yet sinners, 

   Christ died for us.” 
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We are so grateful to 

everyone who helped 

at or donated items for 

the Truth Singers 

Carnival in April.  We 

had a great turnout 

with over 50 special 

needs adults attending 

plus their staff 

workers and families.  

Here are some pics of 

the evening. 

 


